
Headteacher’s Welcome

Dear All, 

The children have had a busy week with fun topics, school trips, 

helping in the community and sports events!

Many thanks to all parents/carers who have booked their face-to-face 

Parents Evening slots which are being held on Tues 7th & Weds 9th

February. Please book your place via the link sent by email and text if 

you have not already done so. Please contact the office if you are 

unable to attend.

A reminder that Oak & Maple classes are closed on Weds 1st February

due to teacher strike action. For those who attend Fizz Pop Science

club after school, this is still running so please bring your child to

school for 3:10pm.

You will have all received information about the impending changes to

how school meals are ordered. ParentPay Activation letters will be

sent out via email on Monday 30th January. This applies to ALL

parents/carers even if your child is entitled to a free school meal, so

please keep an eye on your emails.

Best wishes from the Thakeham Family.
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Who Are We Celebrating This Fortnight?

Positive, 

Persevering Perry

Co-operative 

Caring Chloe

Headteacher

Award

Reflective, 

Reviewing Rowan

Curious, 

Questioning Cleo

Amber (Acorn)
Matilda (Oak)
Austin (Elder)

Eryn V (Maple)
Zack M (Maple)
Austin (Elder)

Governor Award
Austin (Elder)

Edward (Acorn)
Erin W (Maple)
Jessica (Elder)

Leighton (Elder)
Marcus (Elder)
Sadie (Elder)

Bertie (Maple)
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Attendance Figures 

Thank you for your support in helping our pupils to see the value in each and every day at school.

We track attendance because only a little missed can have a huge long-term impact on a child’s

progress. Our target is 97%. Current attendance percentages for the new academic year to date

are:

Acorn Class: 98%

Oak Class: 91%

Maple Class: 97%

Elder Class: 96%

Our School Values

Care – Cooperation – Honesty – Responsibility – Perseverance – Curiosity - Reflection

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one

another, how we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is

important we remember them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we

make our values child friendly. They all come under our new, ‘Thakeham Way’.
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Year 6’s taking part in their Community Award by making biscuits & serving them with refreshments 

at Thakeham Village Hall. They also helped set up and clear away!

Maple class enjoyed a trip to the Worthing Symphony Orchestra – many thanks to FoTS for funding the 

coach journey!
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Small School, Big Opportunities, Great Achievements! 

Some Oak class pupils took part in a Year 1/2 Multigames taster session with other local schools at 

Steyning Grammar School’s Shooting Field site. They all enjoyed the variety of games!



School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Small School, Big Opportunities, Great Achievements! 

Acorn class have been learning all about Chinese New Year. The children have opened up their own 

Chinese restaurant in the role play area, tasted Chinese food, made lanterns and lucky envelopes and 

retold 'The Great Race' through their PE dance lessons.



School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Small School, Big Opportunities, Great Achievements! 

Oak Class as part of their Surf’s Up! topic celebrated Australia Day by boarding a flight to Australia, 

meeting a wombat & learning all about the didgeridoo!



School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Small School, Big Opportunities, Great Achievements! 

Oak Class enjoyed a trip to Drusillas to learn about animals and their habitats as part of their topic work. 
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Time to Shine! 

Please see below for some exciting news from our community. We are so proud of everything our

pupils do and want to share!

Dexter took part in a rugby tournament, 

making lots of tackles & scoring a try!

Max met the legendary Joe Wicks 

during a workout session at his 

London studio!

Lucy & Alhannah both took part in a production of Mary Poppins Jr with Sandra Wilson’s School

of Performing Arts. Lucy played Jane Banks, her first main part which meant a lot of lines to learn,

she did a fantastic job! Alhannah made her debut & put her heart & soul into singing & dancing –

well done! ***Our last Newsletter featured a piece about Lucy being in Frozen Jr on 25th & 26th 

February – she will now NOT be appearing in the production ***
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Dates for Your Diary

• 30th January: ParentPay Go-Live to order school meals (Activation letters will be sent on

Monday)- these apply to ALL pupils

• 1st February: Oak & Maple classes closed due to teacher strikes – Fizz Pop Science

afterschool club still running

• 7th February: Parents Evening for Years 1-6

• 9th February: Parents Evening for Years R-6

• 13th-17th February: Half term

• 20th February: Return to school

• 17th March: Comic Relief Red Nose Day (further info to follow nearer the time)

• 31st March: INSET Day (last day of term)

• 3rd-14th April: Easter holidays

• 17th April: Start of Summer term - return to school

• 1st May – Bank Holiday

• 8th May: Extra Bank Holiday for the King’s Coronation

• 29th May-2nd June: May half term

• 5th June: INSET Day

• 6th June: return to school

• 11th June: Thakeham Village/FoTS Fundraiser Day – SAVE THE DATE!!

• 21st July: last day of term

• 24th July-31st August: School summer holidays
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MEAL ORDERING WITH PARENTPAY 

A new meal ordering system is coming to Thakeham Primary School!

This is for all Free school meals, Universal free meals, and paid meals. 

WHEN? 
Start booking from 30th January 2023 for lunches starting from 6th March 2023. All lunches up until 
Friday 3rd March 2023 will continue to be booked via Meal Selector (Paid Parents) or via the school office 
for KS1 children. 

WHO? 
Parents/Carers, you will see a new Payment Item in your ParentPay account. You must log in and order 
meals through this new Payment Item. You MUST order the exact meal in advance for your child on the 
days you require them to have a hot meal. 
Medical diets and Lifestyle can be selected at the point of ordering, medical evidence is still required for 
allergies. 

HOW? 
Book your meals through ParentPay and the Chartwells kitchen teams will have the orders on a tablet 
known as Cypad. This will show the chosen meal along with your child’s information on screen, and the 
meal you ordered to be served that day. All meals are subject to supplier availability.

FURTHER INFORMATION COMING SOON!
















